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27th February 2014

Ms Margaret Liveris
Committee Clerk
Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs
Parliament House
Perth Western Australia 6000

Dear Margaret,

Inquiry into the Implications for Western Australia of Hydraulic Fracturing
for Unconventional Gas — Transcript of Evidence

I enclose a copy of the transcript, with errors marked up by hand.

At the end of my first sentence, I had intended to say 'for unconventional gas'.
This would be in the written version of my opening statement that I handed to the
Committee. I am not sure whether this was missed by the stenographer, or I
omitted to say it.

On page 8, in the fourth full paragraph, the transcript records "...not a single one
of them has grown within more than a couple of thousand feet in terms of fracture
height'. On reading the transcript, I have realised this is a little unclear. It would
be clearer if it said `... not a single one of them has grown within more than a
couple of thousand feet from drinking water aquifers in terms of fracture height'.
Can the additional words be inserted for clarity's sake?

Finally, I confirm I am still working on the answers to the questions on notice, but
will come back to you on or before 7 March.

Yours sincerely,

David Guglielmo
Country Manager
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